
  

          

Princi-PALS Corner: 
 
MIHS Boys Golf Team 
The MIHS Boys Golf Team finished in 2nd place at the prestigious Bill 
Egbers Invitational last Friday.  The Boys Golf Team scored lower 
than any other team in Washington State, other than one.  Ethan 
Evan who finished 2nd place, shooting an even par, led the MIHS 
team, shooting an even par for 36 holes.  Please wish Ethan, Jack 
Dilworth, Lukas Ayan and James & Henry Watson good luck as they 
lead the MIHS Golf Team to the State Championship.   
 
 
BBB 2019 Students of Integrity Scholarship 
Congratulations to Senior Albert Lam as the Washington State 
recipient of the Better Business Bureau's 2019 Students of Integrity 
Scholarship.  Albert wrote an inspirational and compelling essay 
titled “Why BBB and Trust are Important to Local Businesses and 
Communities”.  Thanks to all of you who supported Albert through 
the application process.  
 
 
School Community: 
 
Prom Tickets 
Old Hollywood here we come!  Prom tickets are on sale today and  
tomorrow ONLY in the Commons during both lunches.  
 
Superintendent’s Student Advisory Committee 
Hello Islander Juniors, Sophomores, and Freshman – we are actively seeking applicants for serving on 
the Superintendent’s Student Advisory Committee. The purpose of this role is to represent the voice of 
MIHS students on issues and policies that directly affect the student body and attend student advisory 
meetings. We are looking for one incoming Senior, one incoming Junior, and one incoming Sophomore 
to serve as student advisers for the School Board 2019-20 school year.  Student Advisers will be selected 
through the interview process.  Application and recommendation forms are available on Schoology and in 
the main office. Please complete these by tomorrow, Tuesday, May 14, 2019.  This is a great leadership 
opportunity! If you have any questions, please contact Puckett. 
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         Go Islanders!  

Improv 
Come laugh with us at our semester Improv show at 7pm in the PAC THIS Thursday, May 16th. Nothing 
is planned, and everything is unexpected. 
 
FRIENDLY REMINDER ABOUT THE PASS/FAIL OPTION  
Students interested in taking a class for a Pass/Fail instead of a letter grade, please come by the COTD 
table or the Counseling Center for more information. 
 
AP Exams  
The list of room assignments for AP exams are posted in the main hallway next to the wheelchair ramp 
and across from the library. Please check where you will be testing before the day of the exam so that 
you arrive on time at the right place. You should also read the list of what to wear and bring with you to 
the exam. If you have any questions, see Ms. Brintnall or Mr. Vasquez in the Counseling Office. Good 
luck everyone! 
 
MILEAP 
MILEAP applications are due soon!  Please turn in your application no later than May 17th at 3:00 pm 
to Susie Brown in the Counseling Center.  
 

Recycling: 
 
Recycling will be picked up today in the 100 hallway.  Please have your recycling out before 5th period.  
Thank you.   
 
Clubs: 
 
Green Team 
Do you think every day should be Earth Day?  Green Team is looking to expand our leadership in 
improving environmental awareness at MIHS. Come join us at our next meeting tomorrow, 
Tuesday, May 14th after school in room 103.  Snacks will be provided. 
 
International Club 
Do you love learning about new cultures, hanging out with exchange students and applying your 
leadership skills? International Club is now accepting applications for officer positions for the 2019-
2020 school year. If you are interested, pick up a packet outside of Susie Brown's office in the 
Counseling Center. The deadline is May 15th. 
 
Seniors: 
 
Krishna D. Vara Award 
Nominate a senior for the $2,000 Krishna D. Vara Award! Recognize a student who makes an 
extraordinary impact in your life and the lives of others through true friendship, remarkable spirit and 
community involvement. The nomination form is easy and only takes about 30 minutes to fill out. One 
deserving senior will be honored at the Senior Assembly. Find out more and nominate 
at http://www.kdvaward.com/ or pick up a form from the MIHS counseling office.  Deadline for 
nominations is Friday, May 31. 

http://www.kdvaward.com/
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College Information and Summer Programs: 
 
Wesleyan University  
Precollege Study Opportunity at Wesleyan University rising seniors and exceptional rising juniors. 
Precollege Study offers a months-long residential immersion program that includes college credit 
courses for college bound high school students eager to gain an academic edge. Great program for 
students wondering if a small New England liberal arts college is the right fit. Students take an 
intensive writing course and an elective course in their area of interest. Students can also participate in 
Social Justice Leadership training. Please visit www.wesleyan.edu/summer/precollege/. When: June 
29 - August 1st, 2019, Where: Wesleyan University 
 
 
OneWorld 
OneWorld Now! Is offering a 3-week Summer Language & Leadership camp between July 8-26 at 
Summit Sierra School. Study beginner Arabic, Mandarin Chinese, or Korean, discuss global issues, 
participate in cultural activities like cooking art, and dancing, and meet new friends. The program costs 
only $25 thanks to a US government grant. Application deadline is June 15th. To learn more and apply, 
visit onewordnow.org.  
 
 
Sports: 
 
Congrats to the Varsity Girls Lacrosse team on defeating Issaquah 11-8 to move on to the state 
semi-finals against Snohomish tomorrow, Tuesday, at the Starfire Sports Stadium in 
Tukwila.  Good Luck! 
 
Mercer Island basketball enthusiasts: it’s intramural tournament season! Students of all ages and 
abilities are invited to play intramural basketball. The tournament season begins May 21st and 
concludes June 6th. Boys and girls, get your teams together by May 17th and sign up outside room 
205A. Don’t have a full team, but would like one? Email coordinator Mr. Randolph for placement. 
 
Good Luck to all of our spring teams competing in the post-season this week.   
 
Monday, May 13, 2019 
Sport Level Visitor Home Location Time Dismiss Depart 
Girls 

Water 
Polo 

Varsity Mercer 
Island 

Gig Harbor Gig Harbor 3:30 
PM 

1:20 PM 1:30 
PM 
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